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Castle	Museum	Heats	Up	With	‘A	Night	of	Jazz’				

	
SAGINAW,	Mich.	–	Though	it	is	getting	colder	outside,	the	Castle	Museum	of	Saginaw	
County	History	is	heating	up	with	a	performance	titled	‘A	Night	of	Jazz’	that	fuses	music	and	
the	gift	of	giving.		
	
Saginaw	native	and	saxophonist	Chet	Allen	will	perform	several	festive	ballads	Thursday,	
Dec.	13	at	the	Castle	Museum.	Doors	open	at	6:30	p.m.	with	the	holiday	concert	kicking	off	
at	7	p.m.		
	
For	entry	to	the	concert,	visitors	must	donate	at	least	one	non-perishable	food	item.	These	
items	will	be	given	to	the	City	Rescue	Mission.	
	
“The	kicker	to	the	event	involves	the	gift	of	giving,”	said	Marketing	and	Events	Coordinator	
Alex	Jones.	“We	want	guests	to	relax	as	they	enjoy	Chet’s	jazz	performance	and	understand	
that	their	contribution	big	or	small	will	create	a	huge	impact	in	the	Saginaw	community.”	
	
For	more	information,	please	contact	989-752-2861	ext.	315	or	visit	
www.castlemuseum.org.	
	
	

###	
The	Historical	Society	of	Saginaw	County	is	committed	to	serving	the	community	by	telling	
the	continuing	story	of	the	people	of	the	Saginaw	region	through	exploration,	preservation	
and	presentation	of	their	historical	and	cultural	heritage.	
	
About	Chet	Allen	
Saxophonist	Chet	Allen	learned	to	play	the	saxophone	while	attending	Ricker	Jr.	High	
School.	As	a	teenager,	he	played	in	local	bands	such	as:	‘Mind	Body	and	Soul,’	‘The	
Countdowns,’	‘Maximum	Effect’	and	‘The	Native	Sons.’	Chet	later	studied	music	theory	and	
piano	at	Delta	College.	Since	retiring	in	2008	from	the	City	of	Saginaw,	Chet	now	performs	
at	various	venues,	turning	his	passion	into	a	new	profession.	
	
Concert	&	Admission	Details	



‘A	Night	of	Jazz’	is	open	to	the	public.	Doors	open	at	6:30	p.m.,	concert	begins	at	7	p.m.	
Thursday,	Dec.	13.	For	entry,	visitors	must	donate	at	least	one	non-perishable	food	item.	


